
 
 

Uxbridge High School 
is committed to equalities and to The Equality Act 2010 

 
We believe that all of our students are of equal value.  To 
this end we will not unlawfully discriminate against students 
because of their disability, gender, race, religion or belief, sex 
and sexual orientation, those undergoing gender 
reassignment or those who are pregnant or have recently 
had a baby. 


